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We at FFWPU UK want to extend our heartfelt gratitude to Jonathan H. for his invaluable contributions 

over the past two years on our headquarters team. 

 

All of us at FFWPU UK want to say a big thank you to Jonathan H., who is moving on after serving for 

the past two years on our headquarters team. In his role in our operations division, Jonathan was perhaps 

most visible safely organising large-scale events such as the Annual Gatherings at Cleeve House and 

introducing popular innovations like the petting zoo Last year he also coordinated a highly successful 

pilgrimage to Korea involving almost two hundred British and European members. 

 

Behind the scenes, Jonathan played a key role in assisting our recent transition from a Charitable Trust to 

a Charitable Incorporated Organisation, and in promoting our Lancaster Gate headquarters as a 

conference facility open to all. We thank him for all these contributions and more. 

 

"We'll still see plenty of Jonathan and his wife, Eunjoo," says FFWPU UK Director Mike Balcomb 

"They've moved into the fast-growing young adult spiritual community based at Livingstone House in 

Kent, and Eunjoo was recently appointed as the Assistant Pastor to the River South working together with 

Rev. Adza and Nittiya M.. We wish them all the best" 

 

Good luck, Jonathan, and thank you once again for all your hard work and dedication 

 


